
   

 

PTA BOARD MINUTES  

November 7, 2023  

7:52 am  

Attendee’s - Kelly Levey, Shannon Bochichio, Dana Ennest, Kellie Mougros ,Kayla Marsh, Wendy 
Sobleski, Katie Samples, Jillian Eanniello,  Michele Morris and Teresa Price 

Welcome and check in  

Approval of October 2023 board meeting minutes. Dana motioned and Kellie M second.  

Principal report- Teresa Price 

FAST test scoring will be changing immediately. Details will be forthcoming to parents soon.  

The threat assessment platform is being “cracked down” on by the state. Timely investigations and 
corrective measures will be taken.  

PBIS- positive behavior intervention support is being utilized for PAW tickets now. A “store” will be once 
a month to shop for incentives or small prizes.  

The breakfast for the Tarpon police and fire departments was a success. Next time we need to make 
sure we let the families know this is being done on behalf of the entire school, not just the PTA.  

Family Yoga night with Gypsy Air coming up on Nov. 16.  

TSFES discovery night November 30th 6:30-8:00 

Teacher representative report- Michelle Morris 

No teacher updates.  

Yearbook forms to come soon.  

The next book fair will be in February with the science showcase.  

The PCS marketing team is wanting kids to come to the discovery night. Offering incentives to get kids to 
bring others.  



Treasurer report- Shannon Bochichio  

Beginning balance- $31,783.40 

End Balance - $47,007.65 

Tiger trot money is still being processed.  

1st VP report- Dana Ennest  

PIE: All areas covered except the clinic. Notifications to be delivered to the staff today. 

SAC: dress code. The wording of the policy being looked at. Dress codes from 4 different schools were 
compared. Included full uniform to plain shirts to PCS dress code. Discussion of dress down days- to 
follow PCS code. Voting to be done by the SAC board members. The change will be implemented next 
year. November 28th will be the next SAC meeting.  

2nd VP report - Kellie Mougros  

Membership- 151 members total. School incentives were discussed. A class competition for the top 2 
classes who have the most members by December 1st. Prizes of pizza and popsicles. A qr code will be 
included to sign up on the PTA take home activity this month.  

Corresponding Secretary/ Room mom Coordinator report- Kayla Marsh   

Dates for the holiday parties to go out for teacher selection in the next few weeks. Will send out sample 
email/letter to room moms to use for gift and party planning.  

President Report- Kelly Levey 

The November general meeting is a take home family activity.  

? PTA giveaway days. The county hasn’t communicated the dates.  

5th grade graduation still needs a chair and the date and place need to be secured.  

Hospitality- Katie Samples 

The October potluck lunch went well. The teachers were “boo-ed” with Halloween treats. 

GATI- Nov. 15th. snack grab bags, coffee and water. Sandwiches will be ordered because there are a few 
presenters that are staying all day.  

Veterans Day- Nov. 10th breakfast at 8:00. Kids will be joining, 

PIE day for staff Nov. 16th. Flyer to go home this week.  

Spirit Wear- 

Will be looking for a new place to use next year. The current place is not communicating, and orders are 
slow. “Awesome Apparel” was recommended.  

Directory-   

It will be available electronic only and will be sent out this week.  



Tiger Trot-  

$26,930 was raised. The volunteer participation was great. Prize dates to come. School wide pajama day 
to be December 8th.  

Friendsgiving - 

Kids will be decorating brown paper bags for the Shepards center to use for their thanksgiving groceries. 
Will be during lunch on November 17th. May make an instructional video to be shown before.  

Cookies with Santa- 

Cookies have been donated. Santa and Mrs. Clause booked. Need to reach out to the law firm who 
sponsored this event in the past. Prizes need to be ordered.  

Holiday store- 

The schedule for volunteer signup to go out after thanksgiving break. Setup to be December 13th and 
14th. Teachers would like different ideas on how to shop. We will be having a preview day on December 
15th and offering passes to shop before school. Passes to be given out like the bookfair passes. First 
come first serve.  

Reflections- 

40 total submissions, 30 students. Judging to be completed Thursday November 9th. The tea is scheduled 
for December 1st. Suggestion to make the tea an after-school celebration instead of during the school 
day.  

 

No old or new business was discussed  

 

  

 

Meeting adjourned 9:10 

 

 

 


